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December 31, 2020

Dear Valued Client,

As set out in the RBC Royal Bank Credit Card Agreement, we reserve the 
right to prevent RBC credit cards and credit card accounts from being used 
for certain types of transactions as determined by us.

Effective February 1, 2021, all money transfer service and/or remittance 
service transactions made with an RBC credit card will not be permitted.

We apologize for any inconvenience this might cause. If you have any 
questions or concerns, please contact our Client Advice Centre 
at +1 (868) 800-1722.

Thank you for being a valued client of RBC and for
choosing RBC for your banking needs.
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